REPORT OF THE CONVENER FOR INDUSTRY AFFAIRS COMMITTEE FOR THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING BEING HELD ON 26TH SEPTEMBER 2021.

Warm Season Greeting to all the Paper Traders of India.

Very happy to inform you that FPTA under the leadership of Shri Chandra Dev Chaudhary and Shri Hiren Karia has maintained excellent relations with the industry and various associations connected with the paper traders and paper industry during the last year.

1. IPMA (Indian Paper Manufacturers Association)

2. IARPMA (Indian Agro and Recycled Paper Mills Association)

3. INMA (Indian Newsprint Manufacturers Association)

4. IPPTA (Indian Pulp and Paper Technical Association) 

FPTA was in regular touch with all the Presidents and Secretary Generals of the above associations throughout the year. Due to Pandemic FPTA did not had any personal meetings but were in touch on phone and through virtual meetings. All the above associations have participated in PAPER DAY CELEBRATIONS held on 1st August Virtually conducted by FPTA. FPTA and our Members participated in various webinars conducted by these associations during the year.

With the help and support from the Industry, FPTA conducted several webinars to bridge the gap of information between the traders and industry. It helped the industry to understand the difficulties of paper traders and paper traders understanding the difficulties of the industry. This type of interactions is very important for the trade and request FPTA to regularly conduct webinars with the industry at least quarterly in future.

The working coordination with the trade bodies can further improve if FPTA can have a Secretary General stationed at New Delhi. It is very important for the FPTA to have a PAID SECRETARY GENERAL STATIONED AT NEW DELHI who is answerable for the progress or the government views on various decisions taken by the FPTA.

I want to thank my committee advisor Shri Krishnendu Bhattacharjee, Kolkata and Members Shri Ravi Kumar Rathi, Hyderabad Shri Padam Chand Jain, Delhi and Shri Deepak Mittal, Bangalore. I want to thank President Shri Chandra Dev Chaudhary, Dynamic Hon. Secretary Shri Hiren Karia and FPTA Secretariat for the support and cooperation. I want to thank all the Past Presidents and MC Members of FPTA for the support and cooperation extended and for giving me an opportunity to serve FPTA as Convener Industry Affairs.

I want to thank all the PATRON MEMBERS for selecting me as their representative in the Managing Committee.

Wishing all the Paper Traders more opportunities to increase business and profits.

B.R.RAO

CONVENER- INDUSTRY AFFAIRS COMMITTEE

Note:  My committee report for the year 2019-20 was already sent before the last Agm held on 26-9-2020

